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End of Term and Summer Holiday Birthday Girls 
 

     
 

     
 

Speech Day 2018 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Some dates for next term: 
 
September 
  5  Wednesday 8.00am Term begins 
  7  Friday 5.00pm FoGP BBQ for all girls, parents and staff 
  9 Sunday 10.30am Cathedral Service – Years 5 & 6 expected to attend.  Everyone welcome. 
10 Monday After School activities begin 
13 Thursday            Whole School Trip to Weald and Downland Museum 

14 Friday                9.00am FoGP AGM 

      

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As members of the FoGP you are invited to attend the FoGP 
AGM on Friday 14 September 9.00am in the Aroma Café 
Meeting room. 
 
We will be electing new Committee members, and approving 
FoGP accounts.  A general meeting will be held thereafter.   
 
I hope you will be able to join us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dawn Wilson  

 

FoGP 
 

Friends of Godolphin Prep 

Dear Parents 
 
On behalf of all of the staff I should like to 
thank you for all of the wonderful cards and 
gifts we received. They are very much 
appreciated.  
 
We wish you a very happy summer and look 
forward to welcoming you and the girls back 
on Wednesday 5 September.  
 
Mrs King and I will be in touch with the 
calendar, beginning of term arrangements 
and the Autumn Term activities in mid-
August.  
 
With very best wishes 
Julia Miller 

 

Congratulations to our new Head Girl and her Deputies: 

 

     


